
From: Chan, CheukWing (HK) [mailto:Kevin.Chan@jllsallmanns.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 6:27 PM 
To: P.T. Comment Letter 
Cc: Chan, Simon (HK); Chan, Wendy (HK) 
Subject: Comments on IVSB Discussion Paper Valuation Uncertainty 

 
[Sent on behalf of Jones Lang LaSalle Sallmanns] 
  
Mr. Steve Ong 
Director, Standard Setting Department 
Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants 
37th Floor, Wu Chung House 
213 Queen's Road East 
Wanchai, Hong Kong 
  
Dear Mr. Ong, 
  
In response to the Institute's invitation to comment on IVSB Discussion Paper Valuation 
Uncertainty, our firm would like to express our comments as attached.  Please see the attached 
for your perusal. 
  
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Regards, 
  
Kevin Chan 
Financial Analyst 
Jones Lang LaSalle Sallmanns, Hong Kong 
tel +852 2169 6054  fax +852 2169 6001 
kevin.chan@jllsallmanns.com 
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